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Puerto Rico Health Information Management Association’s
Conference Features McV Labor Attorneys

ATTORNEYS McV Labor & Employment Law News
= Reinaldo L. Figueroa-Matos March 27,2017

McV Labor & Employment Law Attorneys Reinaldo L. Figueroa-Matos and Ana
M. Cordero-Varela participated as guest speakers during the Puerto Rico Health
Information Management Association’s Conference on March 24,2017 at the
Verdanza Hotel in Isla Verde. They discussed the recently enacted Puerto Rico
Labor Transformation and Flexibility Act.
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